
  The Kieth Daniels Recording 
Company. Northeast Ohio's top 
notch record company. Offering 
you MIXING…. Bringing your 
project to it's top notch 
potential…  MASTERING …Making 
sure your mix is at industry 
standard. (you know ready for 
the radio, the trunks, YouTube, 
TicToc and Facebook and more.. 
Can't forget about you DJ’s need 
your mix to be a straight level 
all the way through.. your 
scratching, you're talking all 
your levels to be the same 
level.. Then send it to The 
Kieth Daniels Recording Company 
we'll get you a mixtape master 
to top notch quality the will 
Bang and anybody's System head 
phones ipad iPhone.. Have a 
business and want to do 
marketing and promotion its The 



Kieth Daniels Recording Company 
offering you voice overs 
commercials and energy to bring 
attention to your business let 
The Kieth Daniels Recording 
Company gee you too the industry 
standard that's required for TV 
Pod Cast or Radio call us at 1 
800 576 0106 thats 1800 576 
0106.  
 


